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B12 - The Canadian Champion, Friday, May 27, 2005

Show at sports centre for new and expectmg parents

For voune families whao'v
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around town can be overwhelming. The same Sports Centre from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.
goes for those who've been in Milton for years.

Taking part in the show will be: Birth
With that in mind, Birth Connections will host Connections, Barrow Family Chiropractic,

its first ever Bellies and Babies day for new and Creative Memories, Creative Rooms by

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #1

Tremaine Road (Regional Road 22) and
James Snow Parkway (Regional Road 4) Transportation Corridor
Improvements, Town of Milton
Class Environmental Assessment Study

The Regional Municipality of Halton is carrying out a Class Environmental Assessment for
Tremaine Road (Regional Road 22) and James Snow Parkway (Regional Road 4)
Transportation Corridor in the Town of Milton (refer to map below). This assessment will
consider a wide range of options for transportation corridor improvements to satisfy future
travel demands in the Sherwood Survey Secondary Plan area. The transportation

component of the study is being conducted in compliance with Schedule C of the Municipal
Class Environmental Assessment (June 2000), which is approved under the Ontario
Environmental Assessment Act.

A key component of the study will be consultation with interested stakeholders (public and

regulatory agencies) at two Public Information Centres (PICs). The first PIC has been
arranged for:

Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2005
Time: 6:00 - 6:30 p.m. Drop-in centre’
~ 6:30 - 9:00 p.m. Presentation followed by question
and answer session , -
Place: Milton Sports Centre, Banquet Room
| 605 Santa Maria Boulevard, Milton

The purpose of the PIC is to review and obtain public input on the corridor alternatives for
Tremaine Road and James Snow Parkway extension, factors for analysis and the selection
of the preferred corridor. The preferred corridor is being selected by considering the Natural

Environment, Social, Economic and Transportation Operation effects and impacts. Anyone
with an interest in the study is invited to

attend and participate. If you cannot
attend and would like to provide
comments, please forward them by
Wednesday, June 22, 2005 to the
Regional Municipality of Halton at the
address below. Following the PIC, study
findings will be reviewed in light of
comments received and preferred routes
for each corridor will be determined. A

second PIC will be scheduled for January .
2006.

The map below shows the approximate
limits of the study area.
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Information requests or questions may
be directed to:

Mr. Edward Soldo, P.Eng.
Manager, Transportation Services
Regional Municipality of Halton
Tel: 905-825-6000, ext. 7475

Fax: 905-825-8822

Email: soldoe @region.halton.on.ca

(zZ oy ©34)

Mr. Neil Ahmed, P. Eng.

Project Manager

McCormick Rankin Corporation
2655 North Sheridan Way
Mississauga, Ontario L5K 2P8
Phone: 905-823-8500 ext. 241
Fax: 905-823-8503

Email: nahmed@mrc.ca

1S JINONE
1S OIHYLNO

:
il
E

This notice first issued on
May 27, 2005

WWW. region.halton.on.ca/ppwplanningrdads
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and the Vitality Centre.

The day will include information sessions and

demonstrations on various topics.

At 11 a.m. a belly casting information session

a Sseminar entitied Labour cLomiort vieasures
and Delivery Positions' will be held. Visitors will
be able to find out more about the Vitality Centre
in a session at 1:30 p.m., and at 2 p.m. there'll be
a workshop on labour support and doulas.

Mllton Urban
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Place items at curb by 7:00 a.m. on your designated bulk collecllon day

Check the map for your corresponding collection zone. Items will be collected on the day
designated for your zone.

If you have unwanted items that are in good
condition, consider donating them to a charitable
organization or reuse centre. You will be diverting
material away from Halton's landfill and helping
people in need at the same time!

4) Metal and Appliance
1] Call-in Collection Service

Metal items and appliances will ONLY be
collected on a call-in basis, and therefore will not
be collected on your scheduled Bulk Collection
day.

To receive collection, please call Halton
Region at 1-866-442-5866.

Metal items and appliances include refrigerators,
freezers, dishwashers, stoves, washers, dryers,
metal furniture, broken down swing sets, etc.

Bulk Waste Collection

Zone 1  Wednesday, June 1

Zone 2  Wednesday, June 8

Zone 3  Wednesday, June 15

Zone 4  Wednesday, June 22

Zone 5 Wednesday, June 29
The following materials will
NOT be collected:

+ Automobile Parts*
 Propane Tanks
» Tires
» Building and Demolition Debris
» Concrete and Bricks
» Household Hazardous Waste
« Cardboard Boxes
* Tree Branches
* [ree Stumps**
 Soil and Rocks

These items may be disposed of at
Halton's Waste Management Site
5400 Regional Road 25

Milton

Open Monday - Saturday

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

*Only small non-hazardous automobile
parts can be accepted at the HWMS.

¥*Only small tree stumps under 30 cm

(1 ft) in diameter can be accepted at the
HWMS.

Halton Reginsupports Safe Kis Week

Each year in Halton, one in 10 pre-school children under the
age of six are rushed to hospital due to preventable injuries,
including falls, poisonings and burns. Most of these injuries
occur in areas of the home: kitchens, bathrooms, bedrooms,
stairways and living rooms. Active supervision, anticipating the
next step and role modelling safety behaviour are important for

parents and caregivers to remember.

Halton Region is proud to highlight the importance of childhood
injury prevention during Safe Kids Week - a national campaign
on children's safety, which runs from May 30 to June 5. Halton
Region is committed to raising awareness about home safety in
order to decrease the number of preventable injuries to children

aged 0 to six years.

alton Regional Meeting Schedule:

Ozhairman

Joyce Savoline

Wednesday, June 1 — 9:30 a.m. — Regional Council Meeting

1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, ON L6M 3L1 905-825-6000 Toll free: 1-866-4HALTON (1-866-442- 5866)

TTY 905-827-9833 or visit us at: www.region.halton.on.ca
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